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Butterfly Allendale 
Allendale-Columbia school partnered with 

our school to create a butterfly garden. 

First the students from Allendale did a 

presentation on the endangered Monarch 

butterfly, then they went to the community 

garden and helped our students plant the 

type of plants and bushes that Monarch 

butterflies like in their garden. 

 
 

 
 

 

Wild Wings 
The fifth grade students again got to look at 

raptors up close from Wild Wings 

 

 



   

   
   

 

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

 
Track 

The following students participated 

 in the Nick Zona track meet: 

 
Penfield Students 

This month students from Penfield High School 

again came to School 25 and helped in all 

different ways. They helped in the classrooms, 

in the library, they beautified the school 

grounds, they cleaned up the community garden 

and they even wrote Flat Stanley letters.  

They did a terrific job! The students and the 

teachers were all very grateful for their 

enthusiasm and help 

 

 

Parent Information Corner 

Please see the website for information. 

 

 

Standard Bearers 
Kaidence Pacheco and Jazmin Rodriguez, the 

Standard Bearers for the 2015-2016 school 

year are shown here passing the flag to 

Ty’Kirah Tucker and Sherman Carson, the 

Standard Bearers for the coming school year. 

 
JA DAY 

This busy month we also had a day with 

Junior Achievement. They spent time in 

all of our classrooms teaching students all 

about business and economics. 

 

 

 


